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German Imperial Postal Service Postcard

To: Professor Dr. G. Bredig

Heidelberg

Rohrbacherstraße 70

Image 2

Dear Colleague,

If everything goes well, I intend to favorably review Horstmann’s work and attempted to send

an interim request to Ostwald regarding this. Until the beginning of April, I am busying

preparing a "Memorial Lecture" for Raoult, which will be held in London. Afterwards, I will

have more time.

https://digital.sciencehistory.org/works/t8kqq1f


Sincerely,

J. van’t Hoff


